
 

 

 

 

 

The NSW Line Dance Ball Committee is delighted to announce that the amount of $22,000.00 

will be donated to Ronald McDonald House Charities, Greater Western Sydney on behalf of the 

Line Dancing Community for 2023.  

 

The committee would like to acknowledge how good it was to be able to hold our “Let’s have a 

Ball” at The QuayCentre this year. The atmosphere was fun and friendly, and it was great to 

welcome over 500 Line Dancers back to our Big Ball. We would also like to thank our Bracket 

Leaders, Stall Holders, Mark Simpkin and the Staff and Volunteers from Ronald McDonald 

House Charities, Greater Western Sydney for their contribution in making this event so 

successful. 

 

The generosity, kindness and support of the Line Dancing Community is outstanding.  

 

Once again thank you to everyone who contributed towards our donation for 2023. 

 

 

Regards 

Robert Fletcher 

Chairperson, NSW Line Dance Ball Committee 

 

 


